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Message from the Headteacher 

Dear Parents, 

There has been so much happening in school this week. Classes 5 and 6 have 
worked with the Anti-bullying company to think about peer pressure and 
consent. They role-played different situations they could find themselves in 
and thought about practical ways to handle these. Mrs Foxley-Johnson said 
that the children were fantastic and showed a lot of maturity taking part in 
the activities.  

Class 6 also took part in a family learning session this week, working together 
with their families to design and build their own Anderson shelters with 
working lights. Their creations were brilliant and the staff commented on the 
superb knowledge of World War 2 that the children showed. Thank you to all 
the families who came along.  

Our governors have also visited the school to talk                                                    
to staff and the children about the way that our                                                        
curriculum is developing. They were also really                                                                 
impressed with the way the children are able to                                                                
recall and explain their learning. Staff have shared                                                           
our topic knowledge organisers on Dojo and                                                                    
practicing the vocabulary that is on those at home                                                                            
would really help the children to remember and                                                                                 
talk about their                                                                                                              
learning.   

Enjoy the weekend,                                                                                                                    
Miss Stothard                                                                                 

 

   

UPCOMING DATES 

Thurs 29th Feb – 9am Class 1 
Spelling Shed meeting 

Thurs 7th March – World Book 
Day with Family Breakfast 
reading café 

Tue 12th March 9am – Class 5 
Family Learning activity 

Tue 12th March PM – Class 4 
visit to Weston Park Museum 

Friday 15th March -F2 visit to 
Tropical World 

Wed 20th March -Classes 5 and 
6 visit to Magna 

Friday 22nd March -F1 visit to 
Yorkshire Wildlife Park 

Thursday 28th March -Last day 
of term 

Friday 29th March -First day of 
the school holiday 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Amazing attendance (above 

97%) from classes 1, 2, 3, 4 

and 5 this week! 

Our attendance champions 

are Class 3 with 99% 

 

To report a child’s absence 

please contact the school 

office on 01709 740879 

 

      

 

     

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS                                                                     
After school clubs will be starting back up from next week. If you would 

like your child to attend, please book a place via Arbor. 

Monday - Football Club for Years 1 & 2 (£5 per term) 

 

Tuesday - Football Club for Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 (£5 per term) 

 

Wednesday - Board Games Club for Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 (free club) 

 

Thursday - Dance Club for Years 1-6 (£5 per term) 

 

Friday - Construction Club for Years 1 & 2 (free club) 


